Your news & updates

from the Peninsula Property Owners Association

Fireworks Canceled

due to Club construction

A Note from The Peninsula Club
2024 Peninsula Fireworks

‘We have received many questions related to the July 4 festivities, specifically, related to the July 4 fireworks. We will not be able to host the fireworks this year due to the
construction on the golf course.

Thank vou and have a wonderful July 4 Holiday.

Maureen Kindred, MCMP
Membership and Markeling Direelor

Maurcen Kindred, MCMP
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